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Class Requirements – 2020 
     Stage Three – Years 5 and 6                      December 18, 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To ensure all students are well-equipped with the resources they need for a successful year of 
learning from day one, we are pleased to be able to provide this information to you before the 
Christmas Holidays. It is hoped that all families use this time to gather the necessary resources 
for their child and child’s classroom. Having these necessary resources ensures the smooth and 
successful operation of the classroom learning environment, where students have the best 
chance to flourish.  
 
Stage Three Supplies and Resources 
Please supply the following items to your class teacher in 2020. 
 

• 1 box of tissues and packet of baby wipes 
• 1 hand pump soap 
• 4 whiteboard markers 
• 1 large sheet of bright coloured cardboard which will be made into an art folder 
• A small pencil case to fit on a desk with 3 lead pencils, 4 blue ball point pens, 2 red ball 

point pens, 2 black ball point pens, a 30cm ruler, a soft eraser, a glue stick, a barrel 
sharpener, a pair of scissors and coloured pencils/textas. 

• A geometry set 
• Headphones for iPad and computer use (labelled with your child’s name) 

 
Please be mindful of the equipment you send in with your child and ensure that it is not overly 
distracting or that it does not take up too much space on their desks. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or are 
experiencing any financial difficulty, please see your child’s class teacher early in 2020 or contact 
our front office. 
 
Wishing your family a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful break together.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mr Nathan Neilson           Mrs Vanessa Davis 
 Proud Principal                                                                                 Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
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